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Executive Board meeting 15 November 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the twenty-fourth meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the options to exchange operational data with the EPPO via the EPPO Box.  

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Annual work programme 2023, draft Budget 2023 and draft 
Establishment Plan 2023. 

The Executive Board decided to host a meeting at Eurojust, on 10 February 2022, at the initiative of the 
French Presidency of the EU Council.  

The Executive Board discussed a draft report and proposed further actions in relation to the EMPACT 
communication campaign.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


